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○ A review team from the International Atomic Energy Agency (IAEA) has been in Japan since February 
14 to perform a review of the safety of water treated with multi-nuclide removal equipment (ALPS 
treated water) at the Fukushima Daiichi Nuclear Power Station.

○ On the 15th, the IAEA review team visited the Fukushima Daiichi Nuclear Power Station and conducted 
a field inspection of ALPS-related facilities, etc.

※Members of the preparatory meeting that arrived in Japan prior to this review conducted a field inspection on February 8.

IAEA review team conducts field inspection during 
safety review of ALPS treated water (February 15) at 
the Fukushima Daiichi Nuclear Power Station
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